From: German Julian CC [mailto:jgerman@cornwall.gov.uk] 
Sent: 30 September 2013 23:48
To: John Adams; jon@jonsmithassociates.net
Subject: FW: Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan - next meeting 11th December

Example email to Roseland contacts



From: German Julian CC 
Sent: 15 November 2012 23:38
To: German Julian CC
Subject: Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan - next meeting 11th December
The October meeting for the Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan was well attended and a number of people said that they would be happy to be involved in the creation of the Plan. The next formal step is for the Parish Councils to write to Cornwall Council, notifying the commencement of a Plan and that the Plan area is for the Parishes of St Just, Gerrans, Philleigh, Ruan Lanihorne and Veryan.

There will be a public meeting that will look at focused Roseland information and think about what the key areas for the plan are on Tuesday 11th December 7pm at Veryan Parish Hall. 

A couple of links you may find of interest; The Cornwall Council Neighbourhood Planning Guidance link http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/default.aspx?page=32681 

and the link to the main Neighbourhood Planning webpage http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/default.aspx?page=31540 

Best wishes,

                        Julian
Julian German

Cornwall Councillor

Roseland Electoral Division

07737 183 690

